16 February 2004

PRESS RELEASE

Planning Application For Berkyn Manor Farm

Please find enclosed a document outlining our current planning application to renovate and restore to their former glory the main farm buildings and Manor House at Berkyn Manor Farm, Stanwell Road, Horton near Slough to provide quality office accommodation.  

The planning application was made in October 2002 however a date has only just been given for the application to finally be put to the planning committee on Wednesday 25 February 2004.  The application is supported by Horton Parish Council and the residents of Horton too.

Any further information on the planning application is available from Colin Rayner on 07778 547542.

